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URGENT and IMPORTANT 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of Busbridge CofE Junior School 

 

Please note that due to unforeseen circumstances outside of our control we need to change some 

previously shared dates: 

 

Friday 22nd October – this is now a school holiday (this is a date decreed by Surrey County Council) in lieu 

of the additional Platinum Jubilee Bank Holiday on Friday 3rd June which falls in the summer half-term 

break. It had previously been scheduled as an INSET Day. School will be closed to both staff and children. 

 

Monday 1st November – this is now an INSET Day  (the rescheduled date for the previously planned Inset 

Day on Friday 22nd October). School will be closed to children. This is a shared Inset Day across all schools in 

the Godalming Learning Partnership (GLP). During this day teachers will be continuing to learn about and 

develop their pedagogical skills in the teaching of writing, using the Talk For Writing model.  

 

Please do accept my apologies for these changes to the school calendar.  We only heard earlier today about 

the need to make these changes and the new Inset day on Monday 1st November is of course a key date for 

parents to note. As I said above, the changes are due to circumstances outwith the control of the schools in 

the GLP. 

 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Richard Catchpole    

Head teacher 
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